Stephen George

From:

Sent: Tuesday, April 7, 2020 9:34 AM
To: 'Stephen George'

Subject: RE: a referral

Hello Stephen. Sure on the referral part. ©

I've had Stephen and his team taking care of our landscaping for nearly 2 years | believe and I've been happy with the
service. The rates are reasonable, the workers sent each time are good with customer relations, they’'ve been responsive
to any request we've made and they keep our landscaping looking great. They get 5 stars from us!

Warm Regards,

Paul Pate

Blue Ocean Window Cleaning
619-450-6553 (office)
619-929-7824 (cell/text)
blueoceanwindowcleaning.com
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